
From: Lynn Campbell   

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 9:42 AM 

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Street Parking 

I understand the issue will be brought forward soon. I feel that the dates need to be 

increased. I live in a condo with few visitor spots. With company coming on major 

holidays, the increased dates would be helpful. Also when having parties, it allows 

people to stay overnight and no worries of drinking and driving or driving home late and 

tired. 

I hope this passes. Makes sense to bring us into 21st century. 

Lynn Campbell 

1920 Marconi Blvd  


